
A Message From the Director Of Campus Ministry

Greetings to the DePaul Catholic High School Community,

As we prepare for the upcoming 2024-2025 school year, I am
honored and blessed to embrace my continuing role as the Director
of Campus Ministry at DePaul Catholic High School. In light of this
continuing role, I aim to highlight the central theme that will guide
my team’s endeavors throughout the approaching school year.

The DePaul Campus Ministry Team is dedicated to advancing the
core missions of our school. Our focus is clear: we aim to form
disciples of Jesus Christ through reading of scripture, practice of
prayer, transformative retreats, meaningful prayer services, the
grace of Sacraments, and above all, the profound impact of
service.

On behalf of the Campus Ministry Team at DePaul Catholic High
School, we will seek to make our faith relevant in today’s world by
encouraging our students to keep a close relationship with Jesus
and to work together to build a community of love and service to
one another in everything we do.

It is my hope and I pray that our students, staff, and families see
DePaul Catholic High School as a community that not only achieves
academic success and athletic victories but keeps Christ centered
and practices His work throughout our community.

I ask that you please keep the Campus Ministry Team in your
prayers as we begin our work and start a new school year. If there
is anything I can do to assist you please reach out to me or to any
of our esteemed Campus Ministers.

Many Blessings and in His Peace,
Ms. Annamaria Zaccardi-Bock
Zaccardia@dpchs.org


